EcoEléctrica

A better environment with natural gas

November 16, 2012

Wayne T. Lemoi

Director, Office of Pipeline Safety
PHMSA South Region

233 Peachtree Street Ste.600
Atlanta, GA 30303

Re: Notice Of Amendment — CPF 2-2012-0005M
Dear Mr. Lemoi:

The purpose of this communication is to provide response to your letter dated October 17, 2012
related to apparent inadequacies of the Operations, Maintenance, and Emergency Response
Manual (OMER) of written procedures resulting from the PHMSA inspection on April 23-27,
2012 pursuant to Chapter 601 of 49 United States Code of Federal Regulations.

We are including the EcoEléctrica responses to the PHMSA action items and copies of the revised
documents to demonstrate compliance with 49 CFR Part 192. Should you have any questions
regarding any of the responses provided herein, do not hesitate to contact Eng. Oscar Cedefio,
LNG Terminal at 787-487-6042 .

Cordially,

Carlos A. Reyes, P.
Co-President / General Manager Operations
EcoFlectrica, LP
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cc: Oscar Cedefio



